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Our dear, dear friends,
Grace and peace to you all! We pray you are basking in the love of the 
Father, the forgiveness and mercy of the Savior, and the fellowship of the 
Spirit. He is the reason we all live and breathe.

We had a wonderful week near Asheville, NC at the YMCA Blueridge 
Conference Center for our Cadence Eastern Field Staff Conference. 37 
adults and 19 children joined us for our time in Black Mountain, NC. 
These were days of great connection, storytelling, good teaching, much 
collaboration, and many times of prayer as we shared life with each other. 
We also got to just enjoy one another as we sat around the fire pit each 
evening to share experiences, reminisce, and laugh together. We so love 
our staff. It is a joy to lead and shepherd them.

We have taken several long trips this year to visit our staff. In April, 
we visited staff in the Southeast, and then in June we spent time with 
our staff in the Northeast. During our trip to the southern states, we 
stopped in Augusta, Atlanta, Ft. Benning, Pensacola, Ft. Rucker, Tampa, 
Lakeland, Jacksonville, Savannah, and Victory Ranch/Columbia, SC. The 
northern loop took us to the DC area, Ft. Drum, West Point, northern 
NY, Carlisle Barracks, and Virginia Beach. These were great times of 
encouragement and mentoring with our staff. God is doing a great work 
in and through the lives of these Cadence missionaries and it is exciting 
to be a part of it. Please pray for our brand-new staff in four locations: 
Ft. Drum, NY; Lynchburg, VA; Jacksonville, FL; Ft. Benning, GA. Pray 
that God would fill their homes with those He would have them minister 
to in the coming years.

At home, the Lord has surprised us with new areas of ministry. We have 
had several soldiers from our chapel for meals and have spent time with 
them, helping them in their walks with the Lord. Please pray for Lexi, 
Payton, Abby, Hervis, Zack, Edward, and Chris as they try to live out 
their faith each week in a hostile environment.

We are really enjoying our neighbors in this season of life. Kathryn 
walks each morning, and we walk together each evening. We have met 
families from 82 different homes on these walks and are now having 
significant conversations about Jesus and the gospel. We hope to have 
a neighborhood gathering soon to continue to reach out with the love 
of Christ. Pray that their hearts would be open to Christ’s love for 

Cadence Eastern Field Staff Conference August 8–13, 2021 

Cindy Sollers our Cadence teammate who holds 
down the fort when we travel 

Brian and Cathy Hutchens, former Ft. Drum staff 

Dan & Charlotte Busenbark, new staff at 
Ft. Benning

Matt & Meredith Snell, new staff at Ft. Drum

Scott & Rebecca Crawford, new staff at 
NAS Jacksonville

Lunch with soldiers Payton & Lexi’s Baptism 

Rick & Paula Scott, new staff in Lynchburg, VA
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150 • 800.396.6680 • Cadence.org

 I will pray for the Perezs

 I will support their ministry with:  
 $ ___________ per  month  quarter  year 
 Starting date: ____________________________

 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

 I would like to receive the Perezs’ ministry emails

 Please remove me from their mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email AddressTo give to the Perezs’ ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Perez 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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them. Kathryn is strategizing now for ways to impact our neighborhood 
through our Halloween curbside hotdog/marshmallow roast with good 
candy and fantastic gospel tracts. Try it in your neighborhoods, friends!

Kathryn has the privilege of serving the Ft. Bragg community as a Titus 
2 Advisor to PWOC this year. It’s a considerable extra load but we feel 
strongly that this is the Lord’s calling for us this year.

Ft. Bragg’s IRF (Immediate Response Force) deployed quickly to secure 
the airport in Kabul, Afghanistan when the crisis occurred there. Would 
you continue to pray specifically for the tragic situation in Afghanistan? 
Would you ask God to show Himself strong on behalf of His own and 
continue to rescue and liberate the oppressed there? 

Thanks again for loving us, praying for us, and being a part of what we 
are doing for the sake of the Lord and His Kingdom.

Press on!
Danny & Kathryn

As you know, we have been in the 
process of raising a salary for Kathryn. 
Many of you have given increases in 
your monthly support. Thank you so 
much for this blessing and for coming 
alongside us in this way. Others have 
verbally committed but are unsure how 
to go about either joining our team or 
how to make an increase. 

HERE ARE SOME HELPFUL 
GIVING TIPS 
•	 To give by check: please follow 

the instructions on the attached 
response slip and mail it using the 
included response envelope. 

•	 To give online:	visit	our	profile	at	
Cadence.org/Perez and click on the 
Give Now button. For online giving, 
EFT is our preferred payment 
method, as we do incur fees for 
credit cards. 

•	 If you run into any problems, 
please contact us at 910.987.9779 
or Danny.Perez@Cadence.org. You 
can also reach Donor Services at 
Donate@Cadence.org.

STEPS FOR MANAGING YOUR 
ONLINE GIVING ACCOUNT
1. Go to Cadence.org 
2. In the top right click Log In.
3. Enter email and password.
4. To change home address, click 

Account Info.
5. To view previous donations, click 

Donation History.
6. To change or edit payment options 

click Payment Methods.
7. To modify giving amount or 

frequency click Donation 
Schedules.

PWOC Board 

Maxton’s promotion to Staff Sergeant Better together—33 years strong


